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In 2013 Clark Township residents passed a millage to change the trash collection 
and the recycling program; the result was the Township Trash and Recycle Center, 
and the benefits to week-enders and island residents were much appreciated.  
 
Since then the recycling effort has deteriorated. Market conditions have 
supposedly caused glass, magazines, newspapers, and plastics (type 3-7) to be 
discontinued.  
 
The contractor running the program has a five year contract, and he is currently 
allowed to determine which items will be included in the program. He currently is 
taking magazines and newspapers in other areas he is servicing in the Eastern 
Upper Peninsula.  
 
The LCWC has decided that recycling will be an additional subject on their agenda 
during 2017. Hopefully we will be able to restore a number of the items that were 
on the original list.  
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